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Rosenberg Corey

From: angco@comcast.net
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 6:50 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

If you think this is going to improve anything for tenants, then you better think again.  Requiring 
landlords to pay a months rent to evict tenants will cause landlords to up the deposit for everyone 
wanting to rent.  We have seldom had to evict anyone but if this law goes into effect you can bet our 
move-in deposits will at least double.   
 
This law will only cause there to be even less affordable housing than there currently is. 
 
Please rethink meddling in things you don't really have no experience with and don't begin to 
understand. 
 
Feril and Sheila Angco 
Springfield, OR 


